
 

 

 
 
 

General schools booking Information 

We are delighted to welcome school groups to the National Museum of Ireland 
for self-guided visits and onsite guided tours and workshops. 

All groups need to book their visit in advance through the Bookings Office. 
 
Demand for visits is extremely high at present, so we would suggest contacting the 
Bookings Office with as much notice as possible, particularly if you wish to make a 
booking for a large group, or are looking to combine a visit to the National Museum of 
Ireland with visits to other locations to have the best chance of securing your preferred 
date and time of visit. 
 
We would suggest contacting us at least two weeks in advance at present for a self-
guided visit, and would recommend up to one month’s notice for a facilitated visit, due to 
demand. 
 
You can contact the Bookings Office for all Dublin sites (Decorative Arts & History 
(Collins Barracks, Dublin 7), Archaeology (Kildare Street, Dublin 2) and Natural History 
(Merrion Street, Dublin 2) at bookings@museum.ie. For a visit to our Country Life 
(Turlough Park, Co Mayo), contact the Bookings Office at educationtph@museum.ie. 
 
The Bookings Office can also advise you of our available resources, both onsite and 
online, for use in the classroom pre or post-visit, and provide information and advice to 
help plan your visit, and access the most suitable resources for your students. 
 
With a bit of advance planning, we can help to ensure that your students get the most out 
of their visit. 
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